
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 

Mon 25th  Back to School! 

Tues 26th  Swimming Years R, 1, 2, 3 & 4 

Thurs 28th  Tewkesbury - Cross Country 

March 

Tues 5th  Swimming Years R, 1, 2, 3 & 4 

Thurs 7th  World Book Day – further info to follow 

Fri 8th  International Women’s Day – further info to follow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Friday 15th February 

In this week:    

▪ Happy Valentine’s Day 

▪ Forest School 

▪ We The Curious 

 

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Joseph Dunn – tracksuit top 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 
Year 2 made some beautiful cards for each other to celebrate Valentine’s Day. Inside each card were 
reasons why they like that person. These ranged from ‘I like your smile’ to ‘You are a good dancer’! 

 

 

 

 

 

      

   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

Forest School 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 spent a fun filled day at Forest School this week, they especially 
enjoying pretending to be a spider caught in a web! 

                          

    

             



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Trip 
Year 3 had an exciting day out at We The Curious in Bristol. They spent the morning working on 
their science topic which is forces and magnets. In the afternoon they visited the Planetarium to 
watch a stargazing show.   The children returned tired and happy and extremely delighted with 
their goody bags. 
 

        

                

           

 

             


